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/Jennifer 
Newsom 
Dream the Combine 
January 29

/Ming-Chun Lee 
Discover Charlotte 
Neighborhoods through 
Extended Reality (XR) 
January 22

/theme 
The focus of  this year's 
lecture series and 
colloquia is diversity and 
inclusion—an 
examination of  culture 
and social justice that is 
both timely and timeless. 
Our lecturers include 
practitioners of  color and 
others who work at the 
scale of  urban planning, 
architecture, installation 
art and graphic design. 
Their contributions to 
the profession are both 
provocative and uplifting. 
All talks will be open to 
the public via Zoom and 
will also be available for 
future viewing on the 
School website.

/sponsor 
Special thanks to AIA 
Charlotte for sponsoring 
the SoA lecture series.
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/David Brown 
UIC School of  Architecture 
March 5

/Meejin Yoon 
Höweler+Yoon 
March 26

/Billie Faircloth 
KieranTimberlake 
April 16

/Melissa Farling 
Gould Evans 
April 23

Lectures Colloquia

/David Harrison 
Current Work 
February 26

/Greg Snyder, 
Trevor Holmes, 
Arturo Lujan, 
Noushin Radnia 
Inciting Wonderment: The 
Beginning from a Distance  
March 29

/Melanie 
Reddrick 
The Clearing 
April 5

/Nadia Anderson 
Equity and Social Justice in 
Architecture 
April 12

All lectures at 2 pm EST All colloquia at 12:30 pm EST

spring


